
 

 

 

 

 

 Friday, April 19, 2024 
 
Leadership Camp Committee 

▪ We are still accepting Leadership Camp Applications. Camp is over half full so get your forms and money in 
to get your spot. This is an opportunity you do not want to miss! 

 
Food Drive 

▪ Congrats Rebels! You have donated over 100 items to the food drive. This means you have won your first 
prize!! Keep an eye out for Mme. Bengel and Mr. A. Bailey this Friday for their onesie walk of fame! Keep 
donating to the food drive and maybe you can win the next prize and see Ms. Nicholishen do 80’s aerobics! 

 
Eco Club 

▪ Eco Club’s Clothing drive continues this week! Bring in new or gently used clothes to the bins outside the 
office and cafeteria. All clothes will be given to local shelters so do not forget to donate and help support 
our community. 

▪ Eco Club meets today at lunch in Room 176. 

 
Music Department 

▪ Music Council meets today at lunch in the music room. Bring your lunch and a pencil! See you there! 
 
Senior Visual Arts Students 

▪ Our Annual OCAD/AGO trip will take place on Thursday, May 2nd. Permission forms are available from Ms. 
Baxter or Ms. Bingham. There are only 44 spots available so get your proof of payment and permission form 
into the office asap. 

 

Buy Out 
▪ Buy out, Buy out, Buy out!! It is time Rebels to get your buy out tickets. Tickets will be sold today until 

Thursday at lunch in front of the office. For 2 dollars you can join our buy out period 4 on Tuesday, April 23. 
Come and cheer on your boys rugby teams as they face off against Eastdale. 

 
Jumbo Freezie 

▪ Only $2.00 for a Jumbo Freezie! Come to room 106 at lunch and get in on this awesome deal while you still 
can. 

 
Grad Sweaters 

▪ All grad sweaters are in!! See Ms. Hoard in the phys-ed office at lunch today! 
 
Red Carpet Semi-Formal 

▪ Last night PPHS held its red carpet semi-formal dance. The students looked like stars and a great night was 
had by everyone involved! 

▪ Thank you to all the staff that came out to support our students! And a huge thank you to the Student 
Council Leadership team for your organization and strong effort! 
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